
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
June 19, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
           Ontario Energy Board File Nos. EB-2014-0192 
           Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement 
           Region of Peel 
 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Letter of Direction issued 
on June 16, 2014, requesting to “immediately arrange for the enclosed French version 
of the Notice to be published in the one issue of the French language newspaper no 
later than 2 weeks from the date of this letter”, due to the Quebec holiday (Sainte-Jean 
Baptiste Day) the ad will be placed in the Mississauga le Metropolitain paper on  
July 2, 2014, one day past the deadline specified in the Notice. 
 
Please contact the undersigned with any concerns 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
 
cc: Guri Pannu – Legal Counsel, Litigation and Regulatory - EGD 
 Bill Elliott – Operations Manager – Central Region West - EGD 
 Dan Kim – Analyst, Applications – OEB 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs 
Tel      416-495-5499 
Fax     416-495-6072 
Email:  EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 


